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11 May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Health Needs Assessment  

We have been asked by the Director of Public Health and the Director of Children’s Services to take part in 

a local Children and Young People’s Health Needs Assessment.  

We will be asking all children in Year 5 and Year 6 to complete an online survey, asking a range of 

questions about their health and wellbeing.  The survey has been developed with input from local head 

teachers and health professionals, so is suitable for this age group.   

The survey will take about 20 to 30 minutes and will be done in school.  The survey is confidential, and 

children aren’t asked for their name or any other personal data.   

The aim of the Health Needs Assessment is to give an overview of the health and wellbeing of children and 

young people in Calderdale, which will help services to plan and deliver support in a way that will best meet 

local needs. 

If you have any questions, would like to see a copy of the survey, or do not want your child to take part, 

please contact the school office by Monday 17 May. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
Miss L Tonge 

Assistant Principal 


